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CMS Families,

The year is winding down and what a ride it has been. I would like to thank
all of the parents and families who have worked so hard to make this year
possible. Much of it has not been easy, but we have weathered the storm and
are now at the end. 

I am glad that we are ending this year in a format that is as close to normal
as it is. Seeing students' faces in school is such a welcoming sight. It is a
relief to see so few on our COVID lists. 

Finally, being able to plan group activities has been great. As we move
toward our final weeks, there will be a number of field trips and activities.
We will also be posting the awards video later this month. 

I hope everyone has a great summer and enjoys their break. We look forward
to welcoming everyone back to school in August with an even greater return
to normalcy.  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Snow
 

From the Principal's Desk
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ITEMS TO NOTE
AT CMS

IMPORTANT DATES!

May 9 & 10- Math MAP Testing
May 11 & 12- English MAP Testing
May 11- Constitution Test (7th
grade)
May 13- "Caught Being Great!" Field
Trip
May 16- End of Year Carnival
May 16-19- Chromebook Collection
May 17- Student/Staff Activities
May 19- Last Day of Student
Attendance
May 31- June 23- Summer School

CMS Cheerleading Tryouts will be on
5/3-5/5 at Webster Elementary
Gymnasium. Packets will be in the
front office after Spring Break.

If you need an excuse to have
your kids to clean their room,
living room, kitchen or basement,
tell them they haven't turned in
their library books. If they find
any, make sure they turn it in. If
they don't you can blame Mr.
Hayman for the inaccurate
information. All books are due
April 29th. After May 5th missing
book fees may be assessed until
the books are returned. Call 618-
343-2147 if you have any
questions/concerns.
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The 2022 CMS BLAZE yearbook will be
distributed to pre-orders the first week
of May. Teachers will have a list of those
who purchased. If your child's name is
NOT on the list, please find your receipt
and give Mrs. Juelfs a call. These were
ONLY sold online, as they have been for
the past 19 years, and not here at school.
Students should watch for
announcements regarding availability of
any extra books. The cost is $35.

The choir has a busy week coming up! Our final
concert is at CHS in the auditorium on Tuesday,
May 10 starting at 7 pm. We are hoping to also
stream it live on FB. We also have our end of the
year banquet on May 12th. We will end our year
with a trip to 6 Flags for competition and a day of
fun as a reward for all of the hard work they've
put in this year! Please join us on Tuesday, May
10th for our concert!
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Heart & Sole (the middle school Girls On The Run)
practices start on March 7th and will be on
Mondays and Wednesdays every week from 3:45-
4:45 here at CMS. Girls must provide their own
transportation home. 

The final St. Louis Girls On The Run 5K will be on
Saturday, May 14 at Forest Park. Visit Girls On The
Run St. Louis for more information and to register. 
Contact Ms. Grove at agrove@cusd.kahoks.org with
any questions.




https://girlsontherunstlouis.org/
mailto:agrove@cusd.kahoks.org


May Sports Snapshot
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